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As part of our Wastewise Schools grant, 
Landsdale Primary School is hosting a 
Sustainability Mini Expo. Please join us for a 
‘Sustainability Trail’ between 2 – 3pm to see 
what’s happening in some classrooms and 
then, between 3 – 4pm, hear from our 
community experts on ways to minimize 
waste and live more sustainably. 
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